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To whom it may concern:
This is about the massive solar farm in Allen, Ohio. I m not against solar but this is a highly
populated community. The other counties that have them around us are so much less
populated.
Another concern the wildlife endangerment. We have several endangered or protected species
birds. Plus many many migratory birds/ducks etc. that would absolutely be terrible for them.
I’m sure there are many many environmental issues that go along with all of this.
Shawnee schools isn’t very far from this massive project. Many many homes.
It’s just a terrible location affecting many many lives and wildlife. Sometimes it’s not about
the money.
Most of the community just found out about this.
I’m strongly against this project!! Bad location.
Thank you,
Rita Kay (Miller) Andrews
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